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I oppose this as no criminal is going to abide by any gun law anyway. Anyone who 

wishes to do harm with a firearm is going to do so no matter what and I want to be 

able to protect myself and our children. it should not be made so difficult  for law 

abiding citizens to provide protect ourselves and exercise our 2nd amendment right. 

Thank you 


